Faringdon Tennis Club Committee Meeting Minutes

Susanna's House, Wed 8 June 2011, 8.00pm Venue, date and time:

Don Cain, Susanna Hunt, Sjoerd Vogt, Alan Elbourn, Mark Mobey, Anne Sawyer, Juliane Spiers Those present:

Apologies: Steve Perry, Lin Ross

	Items Discussed	Actions
	Minutes of previous meeting – signed	Sjoerd
Financial	No update	Lin
Relocation Clubmark and Funding Social Activities	See website for update Jo Ann Downing has awarded us Clubmark, subject to some minor amendments to wording in the Constitution (re. disability access and LTA being a limited company), to be formally adopted at our AGM and a final chat to Mark and Alan re. increasing competing Juniors at the club. Many thanks to Mark and Alan for their work in achieving Clubmark. Jo Ann would like to come to our next meeting to present the award to us formally and we will request that Al Cane take a photo for the Folly. Anne Sawyer has a copy of the Constitution.	
	We are probably going to change the format for the Wimbledon Draw for June 2012 as numbers were low at the Corn Exchange. The Draw will be at the club either on a Sunday morning for tea and biscuits and kids on court or a Sat early evening BBQ. Tbc.	Susanna and Juls
Social Tennis Evenings	Tues 21 June, from 6pm. Free, mixed doubles, open to members and friends. Refreshments–Anne	Alan
Photos	Steve to forward to Sj to put on web	Steve
Maintenance	Anne estimated the cost of consumables at approx £200 per year	Anne
Juniors	Carolyn Murphy has funding available to teenagers who wish to join the club. They can have membership for just £10	
Membership:	A few outstanding members. We discussed the benefits of standing orders for renewal, to reduce the amount of chasing.	Sjoerd
Folly Articles	All Folly articles relating to tennis have been dated Sjoerd to scan all future tennis articles Susanna to keep hard copies of all tennis articles Please refer to website for Folly schedule NB. Alan has written an article about the school tournament In this month's issue.	Sjoerd/ Susanna
Ladies Mid- week League	Ladies C team were keen to play more matches so we entered a mid week league but it is proving difficult to raise a team. Sjoerd to email all members and if that fails we may need to withdraw	Pia/Anne/ Susanna

Treasurer	We discussed the advantages of doing accounts on line and renewing memberhip by standing order rather than by cheque. We need to investigate LTA website to see what other clubs do	Susanna
Tennis and Twinning	Susanna went to Le Mele and stayed with members from the tennis club. We could look to perhaps have a tennis / twinning trip in the future.	Susanna
Coaching	Susanna requested moving her Friday afternoon session to Friday morning instead, but just using the top 2 courts so the regular Ladies 4 could still play. Committee agreed to this. Susanna to speak to ladies concerned.	Susanna
Next Meeting	Tues 6 Sep, at Susanna's house 8pm	ALL
Subsequent Meetings	AGM, Fri Sep 16, 7.30-8.30pm, followed by Quiz in the Portwell.	

Signed by:	Dated:

Sjoerd Vogt (Chairman)